
From: Gillian Cramm
To: Gillian Cramm
Subject: Area E Opt In
Date: March 20, 2024 3:18:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Kathi Sym
Sent: March 20, 2024 9:53 AM
To: Info E-Box <info@rdos.bc.ca>; Mark Pendergraft <mpendergraft@rdos.bc.ca>; Jim Zaffino
<jzaffino@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Area E Opt In

I am writing to voice my frustration in not being responded to by the Area E director we elected.

I would like to know how a democratically elected director can not respond let alone acknowledge the wishes of the
people who elected her.

I appreciate that decisions of this nature are not easy but being stonewalled is not the answer.

I have signed the petition, now at 932 signatures out of the most recent census putting us at a population of 1628 -
well past majority.

Ive received replies from planning and bylaw but nothing from Director Fedrigo.

To my knowledge over 30 heartfelt letters have been written- not a single reply - even a formulaic one.

I would like this letter sent to all directors and posted to the public board.

**** this is now urgent as I have just learnt the Opt In choice is tomorrow and I would like the RDOS directors to
be aware of my frustrations for tomorrow’s meeting.

Thank you
Kathi Prosser

Naramata, BC

Sent from my iPhone
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